
CITY OF IRVINE  
IRVINE AQUATICS ADVISORY BOARD 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED 

MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting 
of the City of Irvine Aquatics Advisory Board 
scheduled for April 26, 2023 has been canceled. 

The next regular meeting will be held on July 12, 
2023 at 6:00 p.m. at William Woollett Jr. 
Aquatics Center, 4601 Walnut Avenue, Irvine, 
California. 

Affidavit of Posting: 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA ) 
CITY OF IRVINE ) SS 
COUNTY OF ORANGE ) 

I DECLARE UNDER PENALTY OF PERJURY that I, Rebecca Parmer, am employed by 
the City of Irvine, in the Community Services Department; and that this notice was posted 
in the posting book located in the Public Safety lobby, outside the City Council Chamber, 
the City Clerk’s Office, and front entrance of City Hall, One Civic Center Plaza, Irvine, 
California; as well as the following locations:  

 William Woollett Jr. Aquatics Center (4601 Walnut Avenue)
 City’s web page at cityofirvine.org

Dated:    April 14, 2023 

Signed:   /S/Rebecca Parmer




